HB 1175

I am in support of this BILL 1175. State land is open to public access. It is a public resource. Many people
use state land for all sorts of activities. You accept this fact when you lease public ground. Much of the
State land is already hard to access. Its public keep it that way. Ranchers and Farmers can use the public
resource but | am completely against them leasing a public resource and then denying the public access
to a public resource.



